
Posted 05/06/2003 

NOTICE 
 

To:    All Residents 
From:  Strata Council 
Date:   May 6, 2003 
Subject: Tagging of Bicycles 

The bicycle area in the garage is becoming over-
crowded.  To determine if any bikes may have 
been abandoned, all bikes are going to be tagged 
with an orange ribbon.   

If you wish to keep your bike, simply remove the 
orange tag from it. 

It is important that you remove the 
orange tag from your bike BEFORE 
JULY 1, 2003, since any bike with an orange 
tag on it after July 1, 2003 will be removed.     

Should you have any questions regarding the 
tagging, please do not hesitate to contact Roger 
Taylor at 383-9061. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 


